
 

 

 
 
 
 
3 April, 2020 
 
 
Director – Budget Estimates Secretariat 
Parliament House 
Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
Dear Director 
 
Please find attached the suggested transcript corrections for the further budget estimates 
hearing for the Regional Transport and Roads portfolio held on Monday 2 March 2020.  
 
The suggested corrections are marked on a photocopy of the proof and submitted with this 
letter. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
The Hon. Paul Toole MP 
Minister for Regional Transport and Roads 
 
 
 
 
 



Page 58 to be corrected: 

The “uncorrected” version states:  
Just to be clear, Mr Regan has confirmed that it is $10 million from the Commonwealth for the 
Sydney-Newcastle corridor. 

The contribution from the Commonwealth should be $5 million for the Sydney to Newcastle 
corridor as $10 million refers to the total cost of the business case.  
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